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City of Casey
503 McPherson Street
PO Box 196
Casey, IA 50048
Phone 641-746-3315
Fax 641-746-3301
Email: CityofCasey@netins.net

MAY 2016

City Hall Hours 
Monday – Wednesday – Friday

8:30a-12:00p     1:00p-3:00p
Tuesday and Thursday

8:30a-12:00p 
Payments can always be 

placed in the Banks drop box.



Per City Code 3-2-1 

Grass height shall be no taller 
than 8 inches.

If found in violation, a notice may be sent.

If necessary the City will mow
and charge accordingly.

2015 Water Quality Report for Casey Water 
Supply can be viewed at Iowaccr.org/Casey 
or printed copies at Casey City hall. The CCR 
Report has been posted at Casey City Hall, 
Casey Library and Casey Post office.

City of Casey is looking 
for someone that would 
be interested in cleaning 
the Casey Visitor Center.
If interested please 
contact City Hall

City of Casey 
has adopted an updated 
City Code of Ordinance. 

A viewable copy is available at City hall. 
(copy will not be allowed to leave the office)

Is hosting a rededication ceremony celebrating the 100th

Anniversary of the Grand Army of the Republic Monument 
and the dedication of the new Civil War Soldier Statue, 

Saturday June 4th at Oakwood Cemetery at 1:30 pm 
The Sons of the Grand Army of the Republic will be there in  
authentic Civil War era dress. The public is encouraged to 

attend, and can also wear war period costumes. Refreshments 
will be served at the Visitor Center afterwards.

is looking for nominations for 

Outstanding Service Award
and Citizen of the Year Award, 

to be presented at Casey Fun Days (July 8th-9th) 
Nominations can be submitted at Rolling Hills Bank, The Insurance Store, 

and with the City Clerks Office.

Casey Service Club 

Please visit

www.cityofcaseyia.com
This site will bring you information for 
up coming events, City documents and 
forms, View City Code of Ordinance, 
just to name a few things.

The City Continues to work on the NEW City 
website, please be patient as work continues.


